
On Saturday, November 8th, from 4 to 6 pm, the Love & Remembrance Luminaria 
event will honor loved ones we have lost in the past year and in previous years. At 4 pm, 
families are invited to place a provided luminaria on or near their loved one’s memorial 
in the gardens, with time for visitation. At 5 pm, a candlelight service in our Mausoleum 
Chapel will feature a memorial slideshow. The event will take place rain or shine. 

RSVP by October 15th at www.dulaneyvalley.com/luminaria or scan the QR code above. 
Please provide the full name of your loved one and the number of guests attending. You 
will receive a confirmation email with an option to submit a photo for the slideshow.

Our Special Guests for the Candlelight Service

Dulaney Valley Memorial Gardens strives to offer a wide variety of memorialization options.  With a number of 
new developments underway, we thought we would share them with you in our seasonal newsletter.

To learn more about our services, please contact a Family Service Advisor Monday 
through Friday from 8:30 am - 5:00 pm and Saturday from 9:00 am - 3:00 pm.
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Gate Hours Change
Due to Daylight Saving Time, our gate 
hours change on Sunday, November 2nd, 
to Monday through Saturday from 8 am to 
5 pm and Sunday from 9 am to 5 pm.

Wreaths Across America
On Saturday, December 13th, at noon,
veterans resting at Dulaney Valley will 
be honored in observance of National 
Wreaths Across America Day. Please visit
www.wreathsacrossamericadulaney.org or 
call Mr. Steven Wheeler at 410-456-5536.

Holiday Arrangements Removal
As the holiday season approaches, please 
remember to review our floral regulations 
on our website at www.dulaneyvalley.com/
floral-regulations. Please remember that all 
holiday flowers and arrangements will be 
removed on January 25th.

Fall 2025

DEC
13

SCAN TO RSVP

4 PM
Luminaria

5 PM
Candlelight Service 

The Reverend J. Joseph Hart
Joe Hart is an Episcopal priest 
who recently celebrated 40
years of ordination. He has 
served as a clinical supervisor 
for Loyola University’s 
graduate program in Pastoral 

Counseling and Spiritual Care, as well as Director 
of Spiritual Support Services and Executive 
Director of the Center for Spiritual Support 
Training at GBMC HealthCare, before retiring 
in 2023. As a grief counselor, Joe offers spiritual 
support to many along the journey of life.

Jon Wikstrom
Over the past 20 years, 
I have shared music with our 
community during the Fallen 
Heroes Day services and have 
consistently been moved by 
seeing how gathering together 

in times of grief and darkness can bring a 
little light to the hearts of the bereaved. I have 
learned that music can touch places in our 
hearts and souls where words may not reach. 
Being a part of this Love & Remembrance 
Luminaria service is truly an honor.
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